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We the People of 
the State of Arizona 
ex rel., Petitioners


UTS@fastmail.com


Friday, May 7, 2021


Arizona Attorney General Mark Brnovich 
2005 N Central Ave

Phoenix, AZ. 85004


Re: Courtesy notice regarding pro se quo warranto filing delivered to Supreme Court


Mark Brnovich;


With this letter 20 Arizona citizens, Petitioners pro se,  make known to you our quo 
warranto filing and petition for review delivered today to the Supreme Court of Arizona.  
Petitioners in the complaint do understand Arizona statute with regards to filing this writ, and the 
function of your office as to typically bringing the quo warranto writ before the court on behalf of 
citizens and the state. 


In our filing, we have made assertions that we believe make it unfitting to bring this to you, 
for your office to file on our behalf,  as it asserts widespread usurpation across our state that 
includes elections from 2018 until now.  This, by implication, would include you on the list of 
inadvertent usurpers, although you are not a named respondent in our filing. We do not wish the 
process slowed in any way and proceed in an emergent fashion due to the nature of the facts.  As 
well, we choose to avoid putting your office in any situation that may be a conflict of interest. 


	 We would wish it to be different and to have a chance for representation by an officer of our state 
to help us    navigate the court and the details of filing.  We, however, have boldly stepped forward to 
bring what we believe to be a fully researched and viable complaint, on our own, pursuant to precedent 
and common law. 


This letter is a courtesy to you, as we honor your position and typical involvement in such matters. 


Thank you for your service to our state in difficult times.


Petitioners are redacting names on the filing due to a reasonable fear for our safety, and therefore will not 
be disclosing names here. 


Respectfully,


We the People of the state of Arizona ex rel.   
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